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DOG LICENSE: 
Just a reminder to dog owners in the Village of 
Iola: Village residents are required to register 

their dogs.  Licenses are available at the village 
clerk’s office.  For spayed & neutered dogs the 

cost is $5.00; dogs that are not spayed or 
neutered the cost is $10.00.  Please bring a copy 
of your dog’s current vaccination records from 

your veterinarian. 

 

Greetings,      
     A new year brings a feeling of a fresh start.  We 
have achieved many great things in the Village in 
2023 and we are hoping 2024 bring even more 
wonderful changes to the village.  We want to take 
this time to highlight a few things:   

• SNOW STORM INSTRUCTIONS: Please move 
vehicles off streets prior to snow storms. This 
helps our public works department with snow 
removal. 

• RIVERWALK: The riverwalk is closed until 
repairs can be made.  Give the clerk’s office a 
call for information about how you can help. 

• YARD DEBRIS: Tree branches and brush can be 
dropped off at Townline Road dumping location. 
Grass, leaves, and pine needles can be dropped 
off at Grove Street Location.  These dump sites 
are for village residents.  Yearly out-of-town 
permits for dumping are available at the clerk’s 
office. 

• GARBAGE PICKUP: Just a reminder that 
Harter’s pick up is early Monday, unless Holiday 
then pick up is Tuesday.  Please make sure your 
containers are facing forward, otherwise they will 
not be emptied. 

• SEWER RATE INCREASE: Starting in January, 
Sewer rate will increase, per unit, from $125.00 to 
$127.00.    

• IOLA REGIONAL RECYCLING FACILITY 
Garbage tag prices effective January 1st  2024, will 
be $4.00 for one (1) tag or a sheet of five (5) for 
$20.00. Tags can be purchased at: Iola Sentry 
Foods, the Village of Iola Clerk’s Office or Iola 
Regional Recycling Facility (405 W. State St, Iola 
WI 54945) Hours: Saturday’s 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 
p.m., Thursday 2:00 PM - 4:00 PM (October – 
March) and 3:00 PM – 6:00 PM (April -Sept) 
    

  If you have any questions, please feel free to stop in 

or call the clerk’s office at 715-445-2913.  Thanks!!              

    Laura & Missy 

    

Event Sponsored by:  
American Legion Sheveland-Taylor Post 14, 

Iola Winter Sports Club, 
Iola-Scandinavia Chamber of Commerce 

WWW.ISCHAMBER.COM 
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"The volunteer committee working to make the Chester L. 

Legacy Park a reality would like to thank all volunteers and 

donors who have made this project possible. The statue of Chet 

is here and will be placed when the good weather returns. 

Restrooms will be built. Sidewalks will be poured.  The park has 

been a labor of love for all who knew Chet. When it is 

completed, it will be something we can all be proud of.  The best 

part is no Iola tax dollars have been used." 

 

HELP WANTED: 
The Iola Community Children’s Garden is looking for a                         

CHILDRENS GARDEN DIRECTOR 

Since 2002 children have had the opportunity to learn about 

gardening in a hands-on environment.  If you are interested in 

sowing the seeds about gardening and watching them blossom 

throughout the summer, please contact the clerk’s office for more 

information at 715-445-2913. 

 

Questions or Concerns? 
  If you have a question or concerns, 

please put in writing.  You can drop off 

your concerns or mail them to the 

clerk’s office by the postal service or 

email at info@villageofiola.com. 

Another option is to fill out the comment 

section at the bottom of our website 

www.villageofiola.com.   By marking it 

“CONFIDENTIAL”, only the Village 

Board and appropriate officials will 

view them. 

 

Footloose: The Musical
The Iola-Scandinavia Musical Theater 

Department, made up of more than 60 

students in grades 7-12, will be performed 

“Footloose: The Musical”. Performances will 

be at the Iola-Scandinavia High School 

Auditorium. Performances are scheduled for 

Friday, Feb. 16th at 7 p.m.; Saturday, Feb. 

17th at 2 p.m. and 7 p.m.; and Sunday, Feb. 

18th at 2 p.m. Tickets will go on sale January 

16th. Watch for updates from the school for 

more information and our website. 
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